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YEAR 5 FUN DAY AT SHOREHAM ACADEMY        

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Tuesday 18th June all the Y5 children will be attending a fun day at Shoreham Academy. 

The attached letter gives all the relevant information, however we would like to add the 

following details and ask you to complete the permission slip below. 

We would like parents to take their child to Shoreham Academy for 8.45 and collect them at 

either, 2.00pm for the assembly or 2.30pm at the end of the day at Shoreham Academy. If you 

plan to either collect your child or allow them to walk home from Shoreham Academy please 

indicate on the slip below. 

Children who normally receive a Free School Meal will receive a packed lunch from Caterlink but 

you may wish to add extra items and an additional drink. If you do not require the packed lunch 

please indicate on the slip below. The fsm  lunches will be taken by a member of our staff to 

Shoreham Academy on the morning. 

Please complete the form below and return to the office by Friday 14th June. 

Yours sincerely 

Y5 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y5 FUN DAY 

▫My child does not require a school packed lunch if entitled to FSM. 

□ I will collect my child from Shoreham Academy at 2.00/2.30pm. 

□ My child will walk home from Shoreham Academy at 2.30pm 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………   Class …………………….. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
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